
 

 

 
 
28th March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 & 4 Arts & Crafts Club 
 
Your child has been invited to take part in a free arts and crafts club with Mrs Ahmed starting 
the week commencing Monday 23rd April. The club will run every Monday and Tuesday morning 
from 8:15am-8:45am.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below if you would like your child to take part, indicating on the 
reply slip whether you would like them to join the Monday or the Tuesday group. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ozma Ahmed 
Teaching Assistant 
  

Year 3 & 4 Arts & Crafts Club 
 
Child’s Name:_____________________________________  Class:_____________ 
 
 
I would like my child to take part in Arts & Crafts Club  [  ] 
 
Please circle which day you would like your child to take part:  Mondays   /   Tuesdays 
 
 
Signed:_____________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date:________________ 


